Local Development Corporation

Audit Committee Meeting Notice

8:55 a.m.
September 24, 2020
Members: Chairman: James Marsh,  Eric Mallette, Jack Majkut, Mike Lodato and Fred Parola

Because of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Emergency and State and Federal bans on large meetings or gatherings and in compliance with Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1, issued on March 12, 2020, as amended by Executive Order 202.60, issued on September 4, 2020, suspending the Open Meetings Law, the Committee Meeting scheduled for September 24, 2020 being held by the Town of Hempstead Local Development Corporation (the “Corporation”) in accordance with the provisions of Article 18-A of the New York General Municipal Law will be held electronically via conference call instead of an open meeting for the public to attend. 

Instructions:

Dial: +1 (669) 224-3412 
Access Code: 745-260-053 

· Draft Budget Adoption for 2021
· Adoption of Audit Committee Charter

Contact:  Michael Lodato, Corporate Administrator

                                                MLodato@tohmail.org
                                                 516-489-5000 x3706

